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Our School Mission





Teacher Spotlight: 





Mrs. Alderks was born and raised in Ammon, Idaho.  Her mom taught kindergarten for 29 years and inspired Mrs. Alderks to teach elementary school.  After graduating from BYU-Idaho, she moved to Provo and taught two years in the Provo District.  This is her fourth year in Nebo District and she loves it! Her hobbies include spending time with family and friends, running, swimming, and singing.  She and her husband live in Provo with their sweet 11 month old daughter, Heidi, and their dog Annie.  Mrs. Alderks loves being a part of the Cherry Creek community.                                                                 Holiday Giving Tree at Cherry Creek.


There will be a Christmas tree located just inside the school that will have ornaments hanging on it.  Each ornament lists an item on it for someone in need.  Simply choose the ornament (or 2 or 3), go purchase what is on it and return it to the school unwrapped with the ornament attached.  This will benefit several families right from our own school and is a great way to get into the Holiday Spirit.                                                                       Character  Corner: December's theme is, Friendliness.  Below is a list of discussion questions that will be presented at school.  �Parents are also encouraged to ask and discuss these questions at home!                                                                               ~What does the saying, "The only way to have friends is to be one!" mean?                                                                   ~What would the school be like if everyone liked everyone else? What would the playground be like? What are some things you can do to be friendly to others?                          ~Is someone who keeps getting you in trouble a good friend? Why or why not? 








�











  Winter is here!  I wanted to make you all aware of Nebo   School District's inclement weather policy.  On days when   the temperature is 32 degrees or above, students will go outside for recesses.  On days when the temperature is between 20 and 32 degrees, students will have their choice of staying in their classrooms or going outside.  When the temperature is 20 degrees or less, students will not be permitted to go outside for recesses.  Other factors could play into the decision of whether or not to allow students outside like wind, air quality, wetness of snow, etc.  FYI--The school does have some extra coats and a few pairs of shoes for those in need.  If you could use these items please feel free to e-mail me at � HYPERLINK "https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/h/1olcpvk4h3aid/?&v=b&cs=wh&to=mike.duncan@nebo.edu" \t "_blank" �mike.duncan@nebo.edu�.  Happy Holidays!





Our mission is to prepare students for lifelong learning and responsible citizenship by uniting family, school and community to promote academic and character growth.                                                                                                                                             “Tomorrow’s Success Begins Today!”





  Mr. Duncan’s Message:








 Congratulations to the Reflection Winners and Participants


Category�
Name�
Awarded�
�
3D Art�
Sofia Barlow�
Excellence�
�
3D Art�
Tessa Popham�
Excellence�
�
3D Art�
Pricilla Grey�
Honorable Mention�
�
3D Art�
Dallin Killgrow�
Honorable Mention�
�
3D Art�
Ella Unguren�
Honorable Mention�
�
3D Art�
Kennedy Fordham�
Honorable Mention�
�
3D Art�
Maximus Rogers�
Merit�
�
3D Art�
Ellie Holcomb�
Merit�
�
3D Art�
Sitani Suguturage�
Participant�
�
3D Art�
Rhett Holcomb�
Participant�
�
Literature�
Dallin Barker�
Excellence�
�
Music�
Madeleine Unguren�
Excellence�
�
Photography�
Nicholas Oman�
Excellence�
�
Photography�
Mason Truscott�
Excellence�
�
Photography�
Lily Udall�
Excellence�
�
Visual Arts�
Rebecca Bachmann�
Excellence�
�
Visual Arts�
Audrey Bayles�
Excellence�
�
Visual Arts�
Mayson Clements�
Honorable Mention�
�
Visual Arts�
Ellie Tandy�
Honorable Mention�
�
Visual Arts�
Joseph Bayles�
Honorable Mention�
�
Visual Arts�
Olivia Tandy�
Merit�
�
Visual Arts�
Greta Jolley�
Merit�
�
Visual Arts�
Nicholas Oman�
Participant�
�
Visual Arts�
Taylor Jacobsen�
Participant�
�
Visual Arts�
Justan Disen�
Participant�
�
Visual Arts�
Katie Basarab�
Participant�
�
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     Did you know you can find us on the web? cherrycreek.nebo.edu & facebook.com/CherryCreekElementary
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Dates to Remember                              Dec 11: PTA Meeting                                                             Dec 12: SEPs’                                                                                    Dec 25: Christmas                                                                          Dec 21-Jan 1: No School   School will be out at 12noon on Dec 21st and resumes Jan 2.                                                                
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